
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior 
  
Seminole Co. (May 31, 2014) --The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public 
for help locating a missing and endangered 71-year-old man.  
  
Sidney Jane Williams was last seen yesterday at approximately 10:30 p.m. when he left his 
home in Sanford in his vehicle.  According to caretakers, Mr. Williams has dementia and is 
without medication needed for other conditions.  He is believed to be driving a 2008 silver, 
Dodge Caravan with license plate G099GD. 
  
Mr. Williams is a black male, 5’7” tall, and 145 pounds. He is bald and has a gray mustache.  He 
was last seen wearing white shoes, blue jeans and a gray polo shirt with an orange stripe on it.  
Mr. Williams is known to frequent Burger Kings, gas stations, and areas along the St. Johns 
River.    
 
Investigators have issued a Silver Alert.  Anyone with information on his whereabouts is urged 
to call the SCSO at 407-665-6650.   
  
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more 
information contact: 
 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
or 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950 - desk 
(407) 637-9210 - cell 
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